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9th March 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Parents evening this year will take place via telephone on Monday 15th  

March and Wednesday 17th March between 4.30pm and 6.30pm.  If your 

child’s teacher cannot get through on Monday they will automatically try 

on Wednesday evening.  Please note that the teacher’s number may show, 

on your phone, as no `No caller ID`. 

 

Now school is fully reopened all pupil’s must be in the full school uniform 

which can be viewed on our website.  

 

On Friday we will be celebrating school reopening by wearing rainbow 

colours to school.  We are inviting everybody to come to school wearing as 

many different colours as possible, for example a red t-shirt, blue 

trousers, a green skirt or a yellow hat.  Please do not go out and buy any 

new clothes: be creative with their existing wardrobe! The more colours, 

the better.   

 

Best wishes 

 
J.Westray 

 

Mrs J Westray 

Headteacher 
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